
and all those from our 
parish who are 

currently serving in the 
Armed Forces:  

Michael Hucker Jr., 
Corey Campbell, Michael Nazarovech, Randy Damron, 

Keith Deardorff, Ryan Robinson, Paul Bellonby ll, 
Andrew Schloemer, “Fritz” Schoolfield, Kimberley 

Brinson, Joshua A. Rettig, Beau Bockenstette, Patrick 
Bouley, Travis Gallivan, Tim Czubek, Neil Lizakowski, 
Bill Harris, Rachel Piening, Brian Faw, Jim Lindsey, 

Taylor Cunningham, Tom Piening, Jeff Archer, Connor 
Nelson and Matthew Quitter. 

  

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE! 

ST. THOMAS MORE CHURCH                                                                                            
CINCINNATI, OHIO                                                    30th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                      October 25, 2015 

all those who have died: 
John Ewers, Jr. and those 
who are ill or have asked 
for our prayers: Donald 
Blom, Uldean Cieri, Mary 

Rettig, Lois Ritter, Rita Iding, Lou Polk, Harry 
Schoettelkotte, Gertrude Murphy, Gayle Robinson, Mary 
Lou Vogelgesang, Mary Breving, Andrew Fricke, Carol 

Cook, Matt McGonegle, Annete Gunasekera, Chris 
Scanlon, Frank Brunet, Kenneth Siler, Mary Baugh, Rose 

Brumfield, Hedwig Lambert, Kim Fisher, Gabriel Miller, 
Nancy Belyea, Nicole Bussard, Joe Riley, Nicole Rades, 

Rob Pairan, Ray Conway, Larry Farwick, Sharon Fry, Dan 
Henning, Paul Stubbs, Ricky Shaffer, Gary Kelley, Peggy 
Otto, Sandra Haitz, Margie Perry, Haley & Rachel Caruso, 
Gary Marasco, Loretha Barnett, Pauline Young, Chrissy 

Ford, Derek Archer, Steve Schmidt, David Feng, Jonathan 
Shaver, Tom Candelaresi, Johannes Schade, Mary King, 
Gloria Vaske, Vickey Brazier, AJ Bressler, Anne Bruno, 
Adrian Ell, Charlie Tekulve, Bill Weimer, Edward Beck, 
Heather Balwanz, Estelle Wolfe, Penny and Jim Swift. 

VOCATION VIEWS CYCLE B ~ 30TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Jesus hears our cry for help. What do you want Jesus to 
do for you? How will you show your gratitude? (Mark 
10:46-52) 

   Readings for November 1 – All Saints 
  

     First Reading:  Revelation 7:2-4, 9-14 
           Second Reading:  1 John 3:1-3 
 

           Gospel:  Matthew 5:1-12a 

Names of those requesting prayers will be published in the 
bulletin for three months and then removed. If prayers are 
required longer than three months, you will need to call the 
parish office (753-2550) to request them for another three 
months. Thank you. 

Banns of MarriageBanns of MarriageBanns of MarriageBanns of Marriage    

ALL SOULS MASS  
 

Our annual parish celebration of All Souls will 
take place at the Noon Mass on Sunday, 

November 8, 2015. Families of parishioners 
who have died and were buried from St. 

Thomas More in the past year have received a personal 
invitation. For those parishioners who have lost a loved 

one in the past year and whose funeral did not take 
place at St. Thomas More, but would like them 

remembered at the All Souls Mass, please call the 
parish office (753-2550) with the name of the person 

you wish to be remembered and a candle will be 
provided for them at the Mass. 

TT HEHE   WW EEKEEK   AA HEADHEAD   
 

Monday, October 26 
    7:00 pm   SVDP - STM House 
 

Tuesday, October 27 
    6:30 pm   Boy Scout Court of Honor - Parish Dining Hall 
 

Wednesday, October 28 
    9:30 am   Bible Study - Faith Formation Room 
    6:45 pm   CRHP Women - Library        

Thursday, October 29 
    8:30 am   School Mass 
    6:30 pm   Adult Choir 
    6:30 pm   Confirmation Prep Grade 8 - Parish Dining Hall 
    7:00 pm   Memorial for Children Born/Unborn - Church 
                      

Friday, October 30 
  10:00 am   Adoration 
 

Saturday, October 31 
    9:00 am   Clean the Church 
    3:00 pm   Confession 
 

Sunday, November 1 
    8:30 am   PSR Grades 1-8 
    8:30 am   Coffee House Chat - Fr. Wack Library 
    9:30 am   RCIA - Faith Formation Room  
  10:00 am   Children’s Liturgy of the Word - Library 
  10:00 am   PSR Preschool 
  11:00 am   Pregnancy Blessing - Marian Chapel 

 

BANNS ll: Dustin Moorehouse and Monica Williamson 
 November 7, 2015 at St. Thomas More 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL 
 
 
 

• Are you interested in strengthening your faith? 
 

• Are you looking to give back to your community? 
 

• Do you wish to become closer to your family? 
 

• Have you ever thought about becoming a Knight? 
 

• If you answered “YES” to any of these questions, you 
are invited to join us at our upcoming Open House. 

 

• Where: Knights of Columbus Hall, 1800 Ohio Pike, 
Amelia, Ohio 

 

• When: November 5th starting at 7:00 pm. Refreshments 
will be available. 

 

• If you have questions. Contact the Membership Director 
at stevfeis@gmail.com or visit  https://www.facebook.com/
Msgr3123 



LL ITURGICALITURGICAL  MMINISTERSINISTERS  
 
 

Saturday, October 31   4:00 pm  
 

Lectors ~ Janet Tate, Janelle Jessie 
Eucharistic Ministers ~ Deacon, Ginny Rottinghaus, Charles 
Rottinghaus, Larry Bush, Patricia Rieck, Barbara Regan, Kelly 
Koch 
Servers ~ Sam Schoolfield, Katie Schoolfield, Maggie 
Schoolfield, William Hornback, Jonathan Hornback 
Greeters ~ Gail Convery, Jerry Edwards 
Ushers ~ Gene Johnson, Jerry Edwards 
 

Sunday, November 1   8:00 am   
 

Lectors ~ Nelson Seip, Barbara Comello  
Eucharistic Ministers ~ Deacon, Patricia Tussey, Kathy 
Senior, Mary Opp, Charlotte Molitor, Genevieve Ivers, Pat 
Ramundo, Tony Ramundo 
Servers ~ Jasmine Haas, Hunter Haas, Thomas Casavant, 
Travis Feldkamp, Emily Feldkamp 
Greeters ~ Helen Fehn, Nancy Guertin 
Ushers ~ Joe Guertin, Jim Comello, George Hofmann, Bob 
Guenther 
 

Sunday, November 1   10:00 am  
 

Lectors ~ Eva Grachek, Dan Casnellie 
Eucharistic Ministers ~ Deacon, Patricia Lindsey, Charlene 
Kiefer, Lori Casnellie, Kathy Hornschemeier, Barbara Davis, 
Karen Klysz, Lisa Casavant 
Servers ~ John Meisman, Sam Meisman, Mary Nelson, 
Lauren Cox, Andrew Cox  
Greeters ~ Charlene Kiefer, Ray Neltner 
Ushers ~ Lynn Austin, Jordan McPhillips, Patrick McPhillips, 
Bob Schaefer 
 

Sunday, November 1   12:00 pm   
 

Lectors ~ Barbara Hammond, Jacqueline Moore 
Eucharistic Ministers ~ Deacon, Jeffrey Moore, Kathy 
Maushart, Darline Foltz, Richard Schuler, Thomas Brannen, 
Mary Lohbeck, Karen Trautmann 
Servers ~ Chloe Maushart, Sydney Sweetman, Kyle Rees, 
Mia Mulloney, Jenna Mulloney 
Greeters ~ Dee Archer, Maureen Crowley 
Ushers ~ Tom Finn, Bill Luehrmann, Ed Lenahan 

CONFIRMATION PREP SESSION FOR 8TH GRADERS 
 

On Thursday, October 29, at 6:30 pm in the Parish Dining Hall 
we will gather for another Chosen preparation session with 
candidates, available sponsors and our parent facilitators. 
Remember to bring your workbook and red folder. 
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One Faith, One Hope, One Love 
Submitted by Fr. Bill Wagner, Pastor 
 
Last week, I discussed the Catholic Education portion  of the 
One Faith, One Hope, One Love campaign. Now I want to 
focus your attention on another need the campaign will 
address -  Fostering Vocations. 
 

Fostering Vocations ............................ $16,000,000 
 

Few dioceses have a local institution dedicated to the 
formation of priests, permanent deacons, and lay ministers. 
With this blessing comes a great responsibility, which The 
Athenaeum fulfills through forming and educating. 
 

Mount St. Mary's  Seminary of  the  West  offers  our  
future priests formation, spiritual guidance, theological  
knowledge, practical and pastoral experience, and a 
prayerful  home  for the  men who  are answering  the  call 
to priestly ministry. Mount St. Mary’s Seminary remains 
one of the  few  Catholic seminary graduate  schools of 
theology in the Midwest. As the third-oldest Catholic 
seminary in the United States, the institution has for 
over 180 years been dedicated to preparing men and 
women to do God's work. 
 

In order to continue  this important mission in the  life 
of our local Church, One Faith, One Hope, One Love 
will provide for: 
 

• Tuition assistance for our seminarians, college  
seminarians, permanent deacons, lay pastoral 
ministers and other laity following their vocational 
call. 

• Increasing the endowment for faculty and staff 
positions to ensure academic excellence and long 
term viability. 

• Securing our sacred space with support to facility 
operating costs, classroom technology upgrades, 
renovation for additional residential rooms to 
accommodate the anticipated growth in seminarian 
numbers, and weatherproofing the main building. 

 

I am pleased to announce that the campaign has reached  
a total of $500,000 in pledges so far. This total represents 
about 49.7% of  our overall goal.  

MONTHLY PREGNANCY BLESSING will be on Sunday, November 
1st  after the 10:00 am Mass in the Marian Chapel. 

HEALING SERVICE 
  

Our Lady of the Holy Spirit 
Center 

5440 Moeller Ave., Norwood  
Phone  513-351-9800 

  

October 28, 2015 
Rosary:  6:45 PM 
Mass:  7:15 PM 

 

Healing Service after Mass  
Come to Jesus for Healing 

       THE SOCIAL ACTION COMMISSION  
 

On the first Tuesday of every month the 
Social Action Commission cooks hot meals 
for the Clermont County Homeless Shelter. 

They are asking for help with meat and vegetable 
dishes, casseroles, salads, drinks and desserts to serve 

6-8 people. There are approximately 40 people 
sheltered in the Clermont County Homeless Shelter and 

any meal donations are greatly appreciated. The next 
meal will be on Tuesday, November 3. All donations 
are to be dropped off by 4:00 pm at St. Thomas More 
west side parking lot. If you can help, please contact 

Charlene Kiefer at 752-0134. 



                   CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
 

Join us for our 4TH ANNUAL ST. THOMAS MORE 
CHRISTMAS BAZAAR November 21st from 9:00 

am - 2:00 pm! Avoid the chaos this holiday 
season! Shop smart! Support local business 

and craftsmanship at the St. Thomas More Christmas 
Bazaar. With over 65 booths there is such a variety, 

you’ll be sure to find something for everyone on your list! 
Admission is free, and there will be food trucks available 
to enjoy while you shop. Email mspiegla@hotmail.com 

for more information. 

 LET’S PAY DOWN THE DEBT! 
 

In order to encourage maximum participation in using 
the debt envelopes, we have begun a type of drawing 
using the returned debt envelopes. On the 3rd Friday of 
each month, we will draw one lucky envelope from those 
submitted since the prior drawing. The lucky envelope 
contributor will receive 10 times the contribution they put 
in the debt envelope for the month, up to a maximum of 
$500. People who give electronically or by credit card 
will also have an envelope entered in the drawing. 
Please give generously to our debt reduction program.  

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 
 

                                  Actual          Budget 
 

 October 18:                         $11,668.63                    $12,000.00 
 YTD                                    $226,137.03                  $240,500.00 
 YTD Sunday Collection ONLY Under Budget:      $14,362.97 
 356 Envelopes Returned Sun Oct 18:                       $11,090.63 
 Loose Change Oct 18:                                                    $578.00 
 

OTHER COLLECTIONS 
  

 Debt Reduction                                                                    $270.00 
 SVDP                                                                                     $60.00 
 World Mission Sunday                                                      $2,036.00 
 
 

 Original Outstanding Debt:                 $1,802,772.91 
  
 

 Current Due Park National:                    $911,388.60 
 

EXPENSES 
 

 Payroll & Taxes Paid: 10/15/2015                                 $49,347.84 
 

 Total Expenses Paid Thru: 10/9/2015                           $11,880.14 
 

 Notable Expenses Paid:                                                        
        Lay Pension                                                           $4,724.10 
        HVAC Electrical                                                     $1,500.00 
        Mowing                                                                  $1,095.00 
        Semi-annual HVAC PM                                         $1,428.00 
          

 PLEASE  REMEMBER ST. THOMAS 
MORE IN YOUR WILL!!  

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to Joyce Russo, who is our 
October winner in the “PAY DOWN THE DEBT” drawing!! 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 26 - 8:30 AM   
Communion Service 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 27 - 8:30 AM 
� Adam Geonetta/Wes & Darlene Carroll 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 28 - 8:30 AM 
� Stacey Thiel/Elsie 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 29 - 8:30 AM 
� Jim Bolger/Carole Hinton 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 30 - 8:30 AM 
� Charlene Wilger/The Mulvey Family 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 31 - 4:00 PM 
� Kathleen Borger/Loraine Bauer 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1 - 8:00 AM 
� Lee Knause/The Mulvey Family 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1 - 10:00 AM 

People of the Parish 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1 - 12:00 PM 
� Agnes Dick/Rose Ann Burch 

 

� =  DECEASED 
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“...I was in prison and you visited me.” - 
Matthew 25:36 

 

This November St. Thomas More will join 
many other Christians throughout Ohio and reach out to 
men who are incarcerated at the Warren Correctional 
Institution. We will do this by making homemade cookies 
for a Kairos weekend. On the Kairos weekend, at the 
end of each day the 30 Kairos participants each take a 
dozen cookies back to share with their cellmates. 10,000
-12,000 dozen cookies are needed for each weekend. 
Our goal is to provide as many as possible. You can find 
information in the church vestibule with details for 
making the cookies. Cookies can be dropped off in the 
STM Parish Dining Hall on Sunday, November 1 before 
and after all 3 Masses, and Monday, November 2 before 
3:00 pm . May God Bless you for help ing our  
incarcerated brothers.  

REGISTER NOW FOR THE PRO-LIFE 
SAVER 5K RUN/WALK 

 

                  5KRun4Life.org 
  

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2015 
10:30 AM AT LUNKEN AIRPORT 

CURRENT NEEDS AT A CARING PLACE PHC 
 

Supplies for Client Service Rooms: 
• Puffs or Kleenex 
• Disinfectant Spray 
• Disinfectant Wipes 
• Baby Bath Towels and Crib Sheets 
• Socks for Toddlers 
• Winter Coats for Toddlers 
• Toddler Boots and Shoes 
• Gently-Worn Girls Winter Clothes-2T-5T 
• Gently-Worn Boys Winter Clothes-2T-5T 
 

Items can be dropped of at A Caring Place at 4446 Mt Carmel 
Tobasco Rd. For more info please call 513-753-4357. 



This space is  
reserved for  

advertisements. 

   
                                                          Monthly Food  

Collection  
 

    The November food collection 
                                will be donated to  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

    

SVDP 

NINE MONTHS TO CHRIST IN THE 
WOMB CAMPAIGN 

 

OCTOBER 25 
 

With only two months left till delivery, Jesus looks just like he 
will on the day he is born. From this point in his 
development, even children born prematurely in first century 
Israel would have some odds of surviving outside the womb. 
Jesus of the womb, Hear our prayers! 

ST. THOMAS MORE CHURCH                                                                                            
CINCINNATI, OHIO                                                    30th Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                      October 25, 2015 

Desperately needed items listed below: 
 

Canned Vegetables             Peanut Butter & Jelly 
Spaghetti & Meat Sauce      Chicken & Tuna Helper 
Boxed Mashed Potatoes      Hamburger Helper 
Macaroni & Cheese              Boxed Dinners & Pasta             
Pancake Mix & Syrup           Hot & Cold Cereal 
Canned Pork & Beans          Canned Tuna & Chicken 
Canned Fruit                       Canned Potatoes 
SpaghettiOs & Ravioli          Packaged Soups & Gravies 
                            Boxed Rice & Sides 
Also Needed: 
 

Bar Soap  Shampoo 
Tooth Paste  Tooth Brushes 
Laundry Detergent Dish Soap  
Deodorant  Dish Washer Soap 
Toilet Paper  Paper Towels 
 
 

     We appreciate all donations of non-perishable food. 
  

Please place donations throughout the month  
of November in the tubs marked “Feed the  
Poor” located at all the church entrances.  

                            ST. VINCENT DE PAUL  
     THANKSGIVING DAY FOOD DRIVE 

 

As our holiday season quickly approaches, 
our SVDP Society will once again sponsor 

a Thanksgiving Holiday Food Drive.  
 

Beginning Saturday, October 31 and Sunday, 
November 1 we will make available, on the tables in the 
vestibule of the church, grocery bags with an attached 
list of suggested non-perishable items which can be 

used for a Thanksgiving meal. No turkeys please. If you 
wish, you may include a gift card for purchase of 

perishable items, including turkeys. If a gift card is 
donated, make certain the amount is noted. Personal 
items such as toilet paper, paper towels, soap, body 
wash, dish soap, deodorant, toothpaste, shampoo, 

razors, etc., may also be purchased, as these are items 
that are taxable and cannot be purchased with Food 

Stamps. They are much appreciated.   
 

All bags must be returned by Sunday, November 15. If a 
parishioner knows of someone in need in our area, 
please notify SVDP at 753-2561, providing name, 

address and telephone number.  
 

If you would like to help SVDP distribute the bags, 
please call the SVDP line at 753-2561, leave a message 
with your name and phone number, and someone from 

SVDP will contact you. 

The STM Elizabeth Ministry invites you to a 
MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR CHILDREN BORN 

AND UNBORN, Thursday, October 29 at 7:00 pm 
in the church. All are welcome to this evening of 

prayer for the loved ones lost by miscarriage, stillbirth, 
infant or child crisis, failed adoption and abortion. This is 
a special time to come together to pray for comfort and 

healing, and reflect on our gratitude for God’s goodness. 
Your presence is a witness to the importance of their born 

and unborn lives. We invite you to include your baby or 
child’s name in the St. Thomas More Elizabeth’s Ministry 
Book of Life found near the Blessing Bouquet in the back 
of church. For more information, contact Michelle Minardi 

(943-4935) or e-mail elizabethministry1@fuse.net.   


